School Advisory Council Meeting

The School Advisory Council met Jan. 15 to discuss several topics and also were given an update by Student Council President Genevieve Schmidt. The fifth-grader talked about the council’s school beautification project and outlined plans to brainstorm and vote on the next community service project at its next meeting. 

Plans for author visits for Celebrate Literacy Week were detailed, as well as upcoming events, which include PBIS reward days, the Perennial Math Tournament, Mother-Son Dance and the FAWE track and field tournament.

Mrs. Riley explained plans for a Sensory Room that will be coming to FAWE by late spring, as well as Sensory Walks, which is an obstacle-course-like activity. Click here to see an example.

Results for iReady in math and reading improved handily from September to January. And finally, the SAC brainstormed ideas to improve school and student safety in light of FAWE being the highest elementary school in the county with the largest list of daily lunch visitors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The SAC will meet again at 6 p.m. Tuesdays on Feb. 12, March 19, April 16 and May 14. Childcare and pizza are provided for children of parents attending the meeting.
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